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For Date: 02/02/2025  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-1331         0307 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:09:59  Enrt-03:10:01  Arvd-03:13:16  Clrd-03:20:39
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting he hit a traffic cone that was in   
the roadway and damaged his vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-1332         0429 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 02/02/2025 0435
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-04:30:31                 Arvd-04:31:56  Clrd-04:35:10
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 front door motion.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.

25-1335         0746 COMPLAINT, GENERAL Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 02/02/2025 0817
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:48:27                 Arvd-07:48:29  Clrd-08:16:21
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to speak with an Officer regarding   
their upstairs tenants creating a disturbance during the   
overnight hours. Advised of HPO process and RP will seek   
assistance at BDC on monday.

25-1336         0851 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party dropping off copies of ID for LTC renewal.   

25-1343         1107 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1512] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:09:40  Enrt-11:09:43  Arvd-11:11:17  Clrd-11:19:26
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting his wife is having a hard time walking   
and difficulty breathing. FD en route.   

25-1345         1125 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:25:28  Clrd-11:30:07
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
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Citation issued.

25-1346         1149 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-11:49:05  Clrd-11:56:58
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Citation issued.

25-1347         1322 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting tow release form. Tow only form   
issued.

25-1348         1333 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party dropping off LTC renewal. Receipt issued.

25-1349         1348 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:49:43  Clrd-14:47:35
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
One citation issued.

25-1350         1412 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party to pick up belongings.   

25-1352         1700 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:07:20  Clrd-18:03:03
         Narrative:      

Two citations issued for speeding.

25-1355         1812 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:12:09  Clrd-18:15:07
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

25-1356         1852 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 02/02/2025 1904
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
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                       Disp-18:52:27                 Arvd-18:52:29  Clrd-19:02:06
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:52:30                 Arvd-18:52:30  Clrd-19:04:50
         Narrative:      

224 and 228 checking suspicious vehicle in parking lot.

25-1357         1902 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller requesting property checks of residence   
throughout the night. Party's family will be staying at   
mother in law's house due to ongoing disputes with upstairs   
tenants.

25-1358         1905 LARCENY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting to speak to an officer regarding   
possible theft of wallet that occured in Brockton. Party   
advised to contact Brockton PD.

25-1359         1907 Break & Entering Building Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:18:52                 Arvd-19:18:54  Clrd-19:25:31
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting open back door of school.   

         Narrative:      
All appears in order.

25-1362         2053 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting additional information in regards to   
an erratic operator call they made to MSP. MSP contacted.   

25-1363         2130 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 29] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:30:55  Clrd-21:36:01
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-1364         2147 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:47:23  Clrd-21:50:04
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired inspection sticker.

25-1365         2152 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1520] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
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                                                     Arvd-21:52:27  Clrd-21:55:39
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-1366         2203 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 02/02/2025 2248
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:03:00  Clrd-22:35:41
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:06:15  Enrt-22:06:23  Arvd-22:08:03  Clrd-22:35:37
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
May's towing en route.

         Narrative:      
May's on scene.   

         Narrative:      
May's has vehicle. Report to follow.

25-1367         2242 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:42:10  Clrd-22:45:30
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective head light and no inspection sticker.

25-1368         2320 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party encountered 226 in regards to checking well-being of   
cat. Upon evaluation 226 confirmed the animal to be   
deceased. Party also concerned about his son at the same   
residence where the cat was found. Brockton PD notified to   
check well-being of occupants at residence.

For Date: 02/03/2025  -  Monday   

25-1370         0014 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-00:18:56                 Arvd-00:19:51  Clrd-00:30:27
         Narrative:      

Party called requesting ambulance for wife. Cruiser and   
ambulance dispatched to location.

         Narrative:      
Party refused medical transport at this time.

25-1376         0416 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-04:16:28  Clrd-04:23:57
         Narrative:      

Party provided paperwork for active policy. Citation issued.
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25-1377         0533 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1118] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-05:34:53                 Arvd-05:37:47  Clrd-05:38:14
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting someone has broken into her home and   
she can hear them talking. Cruiser dispatched to location.

         Narrative:      
After dispatching cruisers to location party stated it was   
her daughter and that everything is okay and disconnected   
before any further information could be obtained. Cruisers   
updated and continuing to location.

         Narrative:      
Officer confirmed that it was a family member and is clear.

25-1378         0608 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:12:20                 Arvd-06:12:23  Clrd-06:27:59
         Narrative:      

Female party called 911 requesting ambulance for possible   
broken leg/ankle. Cruiser and ambulance dispatched to   
location.

         Narrative:      
Female party transported by ambulance to the Good Samaritan   
Hospital.

25-1382         0933 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station requesting MVA report. Report given.

25-1384         0950 CIVIL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [EAS] UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-09:53:07                 Arvd-09:58:02  Clrd-10:07:12
         Narrative:      

Out of town caller reporting that a party that lives in town   
has a no tresspassing sign in a place which he believes is   
town property. Caller requesting to speak to an officer.

         Narrative:      
EB pd assisting with call.

         Narrative:      
Party was advised of civil issue.

25-1385         1017 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby requesting tow release and accident report.   
Both given in hand.

25-1386         1025 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-10:25:49  Clrd-10:28:03
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

25-1387         1034 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-10:34:11  Clrd-10:35:42
         Narrative:      

Warning for missing front plate.

25-1389         1057 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-10:57:57  Clrd-11:00:06
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-1392         1116 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off LTC renewal application.   
Receipt given.

25-1393         1138 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1483] ASH ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-11:39:56                 Arvd-11:41:53  Clrd-11:50:40
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting that he fell last week and is now   
complaining of pain and is unable to turn his head. FD   
notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Sam.

25-1394         1232 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    SHAW AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-12:33:45                 Arvd-12:38:10  Clrd-12:44:39
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting her daughter is having an asthma   
attack. FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to South Shore.

25-1396         1410 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pick up tow release. Receipt given.

25-1399         1609 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:37:07                 Arvd-16:37:09  Clrd-16:42:24
         Narrative:      

Walk in party stated she struck the fence in front of the   
station.

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene to take photographs of fence.

25-1400         1623 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off LTC Renewal paperwork.

25-1404         1806 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:06:34  Clrd-18:10:26
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for expired registration.   

25-1405         1806 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off LTC renewal paperwork.

25-1406         1811 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 154] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:13:40                 Arvd-18:14:05  Clrd-18:14:10
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:14:02                 Arvd-18:16:58  Clrd-18:23:35
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting child having a seizure. WBFD   
notified. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Child transported to the Good Sam. Cruiser clear.   

25-1407         1811 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:17:18  Clrd-19:04:45
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.

25-1408         1847 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:47:31  Clrd-18:49:02
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective tail lights.

25-1409         1910 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:10:51  Clrd-19:12:56
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-1410         1915 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 02/03/2025 1931
  Location/Address:    [WEG 151] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:16:51                 Arvd-19:19:28  Clrd-19:31:54
         Narrative:      

Calling party states one of her employees struck a deer in   
the above vicinity.

         Narrative:      
Damage under $1000.00.  Non-investigated.

25-1411         1951 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 02/03/2025 2004
  Location/Address:    [WEG 626] SNELLS WAY
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:51:36                 Arvd-19:57:39  Clrd-20:02:43
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states her husband has fallen and she cannot   
help him up. WBFD notified. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Lift assist only. Refuse transport.

25-1412         2024 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:24:44  Clrd-20:49:46
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-20:33:47                 Arvd-20:33:52  Clrd-20:39:55
         Narrative:      

Party provided proof of active insurance policy.  Citation   
issued.

25-1414         2105 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:05:24  Clrd-21:09:00
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-1415         2108 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:08:50  Clrd-21:12:23
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-1416         2203 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:03:13  Clrd-22:06:50
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

25-1417         2214 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 02/03/2025 2319
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:14:39  Clrd-22:16:25
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-1418         2231 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST + EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:31:39  Clrd-22:42:57
         Narrative:      

Confirmed with Maine State Police that operator has an   
active Maine license.  Warning issued.

25-1419         2318 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 569] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:18:00  Clrd-23:42:15
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:19:37                 Arvd-23:19:55  Clrd-23:38:21
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
226 requesting NIL. Mark's Towing en route.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's Towing has removed vehicle. Report to follow.   

25-1420         2332 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:33:31                 Arvd-23:33:50  Clrd-23:41:25
         Narrative:      

MSP requesting a cruiser to assist in a mv stop.

         Narrative:      
222 states MSP performed SFST and party checks out ok.   
Cruiser clear.

For Date: 02/04/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-1424         0531 SERVE WARRANT Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 02/04/2025 1520
  Location/Address:    [OT] OXFORD N ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-06:30:59                 Arvd-06:43:57  Clrd-13:48:50
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-06:34:34                 Arvd-06:43:56  Clrd-13:48:50
         Narrative:      

Web Task Force serving a criminal arrest warrant Brockton   
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District Court Docket: 2515CR000535 & Search warrants   
Brockton District Court Dockets: 020325MFD1 & 020325MFD2.   

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
Negative Q5

         Narrative:      
BCI notified.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner in booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
BCI in booking.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner in conference room with D1 & D2 at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner in booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
D1 and D2 transporting prisoner to Brockton District Court.   

         Refer To Arrest:      25-47-AR
            Arrest:    BOLLENBACH, KYLE ALLEN       
           Address:    55 OXFORD N ST   AUBURN, MA
               Age:    45
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

25-1425         0626 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:26:47  Clrd-07:04:22
         Narrative:      

Monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
1 warning issued for red light violation.

25-1426         0706 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST + SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-07:11:03                 Arvd-07:11:05  Clrd-07:30:40
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-07:22:01  Clrd-07:29:20
         Narrative:      

MV stop for 90/23.   

         Narrative:      
NIL A-1 en route.

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-1428         0849 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [WEG 1225] 24 OFF RAMP
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:51:08                 Arvd-08:54:14  Clrd-09:06:21
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         Narrative:      
e911 caller reporting two car MVA, no P/I.   

         Narrative:      
MSP arrived on scene and will be taking the report.   

25-1429         0855 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release. Release issued, tow only.   

25-1434         0913 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    [EAO] TURNPIKE
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting dead raccoon in the roadway.   
Animal is in Easton, Easton PD notified.   

25-1436         0945 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 02/04/2025 1039
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1429] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:45:15  Clrd-10:14:46
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. May's en-route.

         Narrative:      
225 transporting female party to residence in Brockton,   
starting mileage 67869.5.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 67875.0

25-1438         1018 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:18:34  Clrd-10:21:15
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-1439         1029 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 02/04/2025 1207
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:30:11                 Arvd-10:30:12  Clrd-11:02:39
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:10:32                 Arvd-11:10:51  Clrd-11:22:03
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:31:05                 Arvd-11:31:16  Clrd-11:38:28
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:42:54                 Arvd-11:43:15  Clrd-11:46:48
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:52:22                 Arvd-11:52:30  Clrd-12:07:34
         Narrative:      

225 out with a ride-a-long.

25-1440         1036 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby requesting additional information on prior   
incident. Party provided with Records Request Form.   

25-1441         1047 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for MVA report. Report issued.   

25-1442         1101 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:01:48  Clrd-11:10:03
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-1443         1102 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 02/04/2025 1122
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 74] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:02:39  Clrd-11:10:32
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

25-1444         1109 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for tow release.   

         Narrative:      
RO is hospitalized, D1 spoke with party in lobby and   
authorized tow only release. Release issued.   

25-1445         1122 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    GRANT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:22:03  Clrd-11:26:59
         Narrative:      

Party has proper paperwork.

         Narrative:      
Warning for no front license plate.

25-1449         1155 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:55:47  Clrd-12:04:20
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-1455         1249 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 392] AMERICAN AVE
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                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:57:07                 Arvd-12:57:08  Clrd-13:02:05
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting a lift assist. Party is not injured.
FD dispatched.

25-1458         1322 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for tow release.   
Release issued, tow only.   

25-1460         1438 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:18:00                 Arvd-15:18:01  Clrd-15:18:02
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting to speak with an officer about returning   
to her residence to pick up additional documents needed.   

         Narrative:      
Party was advised to contact Brockton District to amend   
standing order to allow for police escort to the residence.

         Narrative:      
Party was also advised that keys are in envelope here in   
dispatch.   

25-1461         1543 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 02/04/2025 1604
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:45:24                 Arvd-15:51:32  Clrd-16:04:43
         Narrative:      

Caller reports attached vehicle passed him at a high rate of   
speed, attempted to run him off the roadway and ran a red   
light. Vehicle was last seen in the vicinity attached.   

         Narrative:      
222 checked the area, could not locate.   

25-1462         1546 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 02/04/2025 1612
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1326] HARTSHORN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:50:18                 Arvd-15:50:48  Clrd-16:06:19
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS transport for male with labored   
breathing. Party is conscious and alert at this time.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
WBFD transporting to the Morton Hospital.

25-1464         1606 SOLICITING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-16:12:13                 Arvd-16:15:25  Clrd-16:29:55
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports a male party going door to door   
stating he's from National Grid and asking people if they   
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want to sign up for savings account.

         Narrative:      
223 spoke with party and advised him to get a permit. He has   
been sent on his way.

25-1466         1631 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:31:00  Clrd-16:54:00
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:10:48                 Arvd-17:11:03  Clrd-17:30:00
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:45:19                 Arvd-17:45:37  Clrd-17:54:00
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:03:41                 Arvd-18:05:03  Clrd-18:06:00
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:10:38                 Arvd-18:10:55  Clrd-18:17:40
         Narrative:      

Ride along with party from the citizen's academy.

25-1467         1641 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-16:44:55  Enrt-16:44:57  Arvd-16:49:16  Clrd-17:08:10
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form and assistance   
getting belongings from her previous address. Tow release   
given as a tow only.

         Narrative:      
223 was able to get the belongings for party involved and   
was sent on her way.

25-1468         1654 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 02/04/2025 1710
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:54:00  Clrd-17:10:44
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator to take control of the vehicle.  Report to   
follow.

25-1470         1730 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 02/04/2025 1745
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1316] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:30:00  Clrd-17:45:17
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-1471         1754 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 02/04/2025 1803
  Location/Address:    HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:54:00  Clrd-18:02:43
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         Narrative:      
MV Stop.

25-1474         1840 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reports he lost his wallet at the above   
location. He went and asked if anyone had turned it in, they   
denied.

25-1475         1853 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    HARTSHORN ST
         Narrative:      

Female party fall with a hip injury. FD enroute.

25-1476         2151 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-21:56:12  Enrt-21:56:17  Arvd-22:00:38  Clrd-22:16:20
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-21:56:15                                Clrd-21:56:26
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:56:22  Enrt-21:56:24  Arvd-22:00:39  Clrd-22:16:20
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports he believes his house was broken into.

         Narrative:      
226 reports there was no break in. Party was having trouble   
with his cell phone.   

25-1477         2217 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Christopher J Packard 02/04/2025 2224
  Location/Address:    [WEG 578] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-22:18:22  Enrt-22:18:24  Arvd-22:19:51  Clrd-22:24:11
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ hall motion

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure.  10-20.

25-1478         2246 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:46:14  Clrd-22:53:56
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

For Date: 02/05/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-1486         0242 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:43:38  Clrd-02:44:45
         Narrative:      
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Checking on a vehicle in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Party pulled over to use his phone, checks okay.

25-1487         0252 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:52:34  Clrd-02:55:44
         Narrative:      

Checking on a vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Party sleeping in vehicle, checks okay.

25-1489         0346 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-03:46:18  Clrd-03:51:30
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-1490         0431 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    METACOMET RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-04:33:21  Clrd-04:39:33
         Narrative:      

Party flagged down officer regarding a suspicious vehicle   
parked on his street for the last several hours. Officer out   
checking the area.

         Narrative:      
Party lives on the street and is sitting in his vehicle   
before he leaves for work. Checks out okay.

25-1491         0728 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:31:10                 Arvd-07:34:24  Clrd-07:44:33
         Narrative:      

Caller stated he locked his keys inside his vehicle in the   
driveway and requested assistance.  Unit 222 was dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Services rendered.

25-1492         0805 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 02/05/2025 0825
  Location/Address:    [WEG 494] PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:13:15  Enrt-08:13:37  Arvd-08:20:54  Clrd-08:25:52
         Narrative:      

Commercial alarm at the above location. Signal 2\ front   
door.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by attached cleaner.   
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25-1493         0839 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + WILLOW ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-08:39:48  Clrd-08:40:56
         Narrative:      

Removed 2x4 from roadway.   

25-1494         0902 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:02:24  Clrd-09:04:59
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-1496         0910 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:10:51  Clrd-09:12:53
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-1498         0930 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 769] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:30:39  Clrd-09:35:04
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Owner showing suspended license status.
Different operator. Warning for failure to wear seat belt.   

25-1499         0941 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    MANLEY ST + WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:41:31  Clrd-09:57:20
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

25-1502         1005 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:05:03  Clrd-10:13:08
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-1503         1018 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:18:19  Clrd-10:22:56
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding and lights violation.

25-1505         1031 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:31:01  Clrd-10:35:31
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding and failure to wear seat belt.

25-1506         1056 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BREWSTER RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:56:56  Clrd-10:59:50
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes violation.

25-1508         1113 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off and Iphone with a blue   
otter box case that he found outside his house at the above   
address.

25-1509         1129 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:29:44  Clrd-11:32:16
         Narrative:      

Warning for failure to yield.

25-1510         1146 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 02/05/2025 1243
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:46:47  Clrd-12:16:45
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-1511         1216 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:18:17                 Arvd-12:18:21  Clrd-12:33:30
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:30:20                 Arvd-12:30:21  Clrd-12:33:28
         Narrative:      

E-911 call reporting of an elderly male has passed out face   
down at the above location. CP stated male party is   
breathing.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched and en route.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Sam.

25-1512         1244 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 02/05/2025 1305
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
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                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:52:29  Enrt-12:53:29  Arvd-13:00:17  Clrd-13:05:15
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 \ general alarm.

         Narrative:      
Business is open, alarm company testing equipment, no issues   
present.   

25-1513         1301 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off LTC renewal application.   
Receipt given.

25-1515         1422 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-14:22:23  Clrd-14:30:57
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.   

25-1516         1425 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 569] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:25:40  Clrd-14:27:36
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding and improper turn.

25-1517         1502 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-15:02:51  Clrd-15:23:20
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:21:13                                Clrd-15:21:23
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.   

25-1518         1514 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:14:36  Clrd-15:18:09
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-1519         1543 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 02/05/2025 1556
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:44:14                 Arvd-15:46:31  Clrd-15:55:27
         Narrative:      

E-911 call reporting of a male party having chest pains.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched and en route.
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         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

25-1521         1635 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] FOUNDRY ST
         Narrative:      

e911 Easton PD requesting mutual aid EMS for party making Q5   
statements.   
WBFD notified.

25-1522         1639 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Caller requested assistance retrieving pet from residence.   
Party was advised that an officer would assist in retreiving   
the animal if C.P. brings carrier to station.   
C.P. stated that they will attempt to do so on Friday,   
02/07/2025 after 16:00, and will call to advise when en   
route to WBPD.   

         Narrative:      
C.P. stated the animal has enough food and water available   
in the residence until retrieval.   

25-1523         1704 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 02/05/2025 1807
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:04:18  Clrd-17:32:01
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:10:57                 Arvd-17:14:12  Clrd-17:32:03
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
NIL Requested.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 en route.   

         Narrative:      
226 transporting operator to WBPD.   

         Narrative:      
R.O. in lobby requested tow release - release issued, TOW   
ONLY.   

25-1524         1734 ERRATIC OPERATION Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:37:00                 Arvd-17:39:03  Clrd-17:48:48
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby wishing to speak with an officer   
regarding an erratic operator that nearly ran him off the   
road.   

         Narrative:      
Party reports attached vehicle illegally passed him on   
Walnut Street. Would like information logged in case of   
future incidents.

25-1525         1844 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:44:00  Clrd-20:04:39
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:44:31                 Arvd-18:47:56  Clrd-19:04:59
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's en route.   

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3.   

         Narrative:      
Negative Q5

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.   

         Narrative:      
BCI notified and en route.   

         Narrative:      
Male party in booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
BCI in booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Party placed in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
Clerk set bail at $200.00.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner returned to cell at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Bail in hand at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner released at this time.   

         Refer To Arrest:      25-54-AR
            Arrest:    DASILVA, LAWRENCE MICHAEL       
           Address:    46 LAFOYE ST   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    37
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH, SUBSQ.OFF
                       LIGHTS VIOLATION, MV

25-1528         2221 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for tow release.   
Release issued.   

25-1529         2234 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:48:49                 Arvd-22:48:52  Clrd-23:02:48
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:48:51                 Arvd-22:48:52  Clrd-23:05:06
         Narrative:      

MSP failure to stop, black Nissan temp tag.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  22
  Dispatch Log  From: 02/02/2025  Thru: 02/08/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 02/09/2025

         Narrative:      
MSP lost sight of the vehicle, last seen heading north on   
Rt. 138   

25-1530         2302 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-23:02:48  Clrd-23:08:10
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

For Date: 02/06/2025  -  Thursday   

25-1531         0017 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 02/06/2025 0029
  Location/Address:    [WEG 843] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:17:42                 Arvd-00:24:46  Clrd-00:27:53
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reported a signal 2 zone shipping at the   
attached location. Unit 222 dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Property checks secure at this time.

25-1536         0700 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 02/06/2025 0830
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-07:18:14  Clrd-07:37:32
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:56:46                 Arvd-07:56:48  Clrd-08:23:36
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-1538         0731 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:37:39                 Arvd-07:37:40  Clrd-07:56:36
         Narrative:      

MVA no PI reported, unit 222 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Officer investigated accident, report to follow.

25-1539         0826 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + UNION ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-08:27:46                                Clrd-08:27:51
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:28:00                 Arvd-08:28:24  Clrd-08:34:50
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:28:06                 Arvd-08:28:25  Clrd-08:34:48
         Narrative:      

D1 received a third party call reporting an individual that   
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appeared injured.  Caller stopped to check wellbeing and   
involved party did not want assistance.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the surrounding area, nothing out of the   
ordinary observed.

25-1540         0845 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    CORTLAND WAY
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-08:59:05  Enrt-08:59:08  Arvd-09:03:31  Clrd-09:07:51
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:59:06  Enrt-08:59:10  Arvd-09:03:30  Clrd-09:07:50
         Narrative:      

Middleborough Police faxed over an LTC suspension letter to   
be served at attached address.

         Narrative:      
Involved party's LTC has been seized by our Police   
Department prior.  Officers out serving copy of suspension   
letter.

         Narrative:      
Whitman PD contacted and verified that they seized the   
involved partys firearms.

         Narrative:      
Letter given to a family member.  Involved party is aware of   
letter and will contact the station once he is given a copy   
in hand.

25-1542         0916 CARBON MONOXIDE ALARM False Alarm    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 02/06/2025 0931
  Location/Address:    [WEG 740] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:18:58  Enrt-09:19:00  Arvd-09:20:41  Clrd-09:30:40
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a carbon monoxide alarm going off, unsure   
if the batteries are low.  WBFD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
FD investigated, false alarm, 10-20.   

25-1544         0946 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 461] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:49:12  Enrt-09:49:34  Arvd-09:55:45  Clrd-09:55:46
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting his passenger is feeling faint and   
has pressure in the back of his head.  WBFD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Brockton Hospital.

25-1545         0955 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 723] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:57:04  Enrt-09:57:08  Arvd-09:58:23  Clrd-10:28:03
         Narrative:      

Third party caller reporting his wife fell on the ice and   
hit her head.  WBFD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.
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25-1546         1032 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:34:16                 Arvd-10:34:18  Clrd-10:34:19
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting transport for a patient that is   
experiencing nausea and vomiting.  WBFD dispatched.

25-1547         1039 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRI] MARY LN
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:41:29                 Arvd-10:41:30  Clrd-10:41:31
         Narrative:      

E-911 call from a third party reporting her patient is   
having trouble breathing.  Transferred to Bridgewater PSAP.

25-1549         1141 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:42:07  Clrd-12:21:43
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-1550         1145 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:48:10                 Arvd-11:48:13  Clrd-11:48:14
         Narrative:      

Party into station turning in LTC renewal.  Receipt given   
and filed accordingly.

25-1552         1149 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:51:35                 Arvd-11:51:36  Clrd-11:51:37
         Narrative:      

Party into station for an accident report.  Report issued.

25-1561         1330 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 02/06/2025 2023
  Location/Address:    [EAS] CENTRAL ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-15:26:58                 Arvd-15:27:06  Clrd-19:32:57
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-15:27:03                 Arvd-15:27:05  Clrd-19:32:58
         Narrative:      

D1, D2 and EBPD Detective out at attached address on a   
follow up.

         Narrative:      
D1 requesting BCI to the scene.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.

25-1558         1416 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:17:42                 Arvd-14:17:44  Clrd-14:17:45
         Narrative:      

Party into station requesting a copy of an incident report.   
Report issued.

25-1560         1442 FRAUD IMPERSONATION Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:51:39                 Arvd-14:51:41  Clrd-15:39:04
         Narrative:      

Party into station to report harrassment in the workplace   
and fraud.

         Narrative:      
Reporting party advised Officer that a car was purchased and   
her boyfriend registered the vehicle in his name and stole   
the vehicle.  Matter occurred in Bridgewater.  Regarding the   
harrassment by the boyfriend Officer advised of 209A and to   
apply for an order at Brockton District Court.

25-1562         1551 PARKING COMPLAINT Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 02/06/2025 1603
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
         Narrative:      

Albies Auto Recovery into the station with a request for   
removal of motor vehicle on private property form.

25-1564         1640 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:03:59  Enrt-17:04:01  Arvd-17:08:43  Clrd-17:19:23
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:07:19  Enrt-17:07:21  Arvd-17:08:42  Clrd-17:19:21
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a dog left in a vehicle for   
over a half hour.

         Narrative:      
226 and 224 checked the entire lot. No find on the vehicle.

25-1563         1643 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:47:09  Enrt-16:47:29  Arvd-16:48:06  Clrd-17:07:13
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:47:17  Enrt-16:47:30  Arvd-16:48:07  Clrd-17:03:55
         Narrative:      

Motor vehicle accident. Unknown injuries. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
2 NIL requested, Raleigh's and A-1 enroute

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene.

         Narrative:      
226 transporting 1 juvenile party back to the station to   
await a ride starting miles 15681.5

         Narrative:      
226 Ending miles 15682.0

         Narrative:      
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Both vehicles have been removed. One party was transported   
by WBFD to Good Sam. Report to follow.

25-1565         1720 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form. Form given in   
hand.

25-1566         1828 DISABLED MV Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:32:36  Enrt-18:32:38  Arvd-18:36:10  Clrd-18:40:21
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports a vehicle half in a lane and   
half in the break down lane in front of the on ramp. No   
hazard lights on and in complete darkness creating a road   
hazard. MSP notified.

         Narrative:      
226 checked the clover leaf and did not find a vehicle. Gone   
on arrival.

25-1569         2044 CARBON MONOXIDE ALARM Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1137] CAPTAIN CARLSON WAY
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting CO alarm activation. No one complaining   
of sickness, caller was advised to evacuate the home. FD   
enroute.

25-1570         2139 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WOODLAND RD
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:41:27  Enrt-21:41:29  Arvd-21:44:19  Clrd-22:00:44
         Narrative:      

Business line caller concerned about the wellbeing of a dog   
that has been outside and barking for over an hour.

         Narrative:      
226 reports homeowner arrived home and the dog checks okay.

25-1572         2332 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-23:32:40  Clrd-23:39:58
         Narrative:      

MV stop 89/9

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

For Date: 02/07/2025  -  Friday   

25-1576         0254 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-02:55:18  Clrd-02:55:47
         Narrative:      
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Checks okay.

25-1577         0256 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-02:57:37  Clrd-02:58:39
         Narrative:      

Checks okay.

25-1578         0623 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-06:24:27  Clrd-07:08:40
         Narrative:      

224 conducting radar.

         Narrative:      
Average speed 35 mph.   

25-1579         0637 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST + BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:38:39  Clrd-07:24:51
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-1580         0733 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requested F.D. for his father who was unconscious   
in the passenger seat. Shortly after the caller pulled up to   
the front of the station in the attached vehicle. F.D and   
unit 224 notified.       

         Narrative:      
Party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.

25-1582         0807 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:12:51                 Arvd-08:15:56  Clrd-08:24:44
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting FD at the above location for her   
daughter complaining of gallbladder pain. FD notified and en   
route.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital.

25-1592         1006 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:06:27  Clrd-10:21:10
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         Narrative:      
MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-1593         1011 CIVIL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:15:03                 Arvd-10:19:50  Clrd-10:35:13
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:16:21  Enrt-10:16:54  Arvd-10:21:44  Clrd-10:35:10
         Narrative:      

Buisness line caller reporting that she is having issues   
getting her car back at the above location. CP is requesting   
an officer's assistance.

         Narrative:      
Party was advised of the civil issue. Car has been released.

25-1595         1023 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting a copy of her citation. CP   
states she lost the original copy and needs to pay it. Copy   
of citation was issued.

25-1594         1025 ANIMAL CONTROL REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1100] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:28:52                 Arvd-10:29:03  Clrd-11:55:33
         Narrative:      

DPW employee calling to report that an employee at the above   
location witnessed a truck pull in and drop a dog off and   
leave. Dog is described as a pitbull with some blood around   
his eye and has a leash on.

         Narrative:      
JM Pet Resort contacted and will be taking in the dog.

         Narrative:      
Dog has been dropped off at JMP.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-1596         1050 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up tow release form. Tow receipt   
given.

25-1597         1056 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1225] ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

Business line caller concerned about a pedestrian walking   
along with side of 24N call transferred to MSP.

25-1599         1148 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  29
  Dispatch Log  From: 02/02/2025  Thru: 02/08/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 02/09/2025

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 02/07/2025 1203
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:55:47                 Arvd-11:55:51  Clrd-12:03:04
         Narrative:      

Party into the station reporting his truck was recently   
inspected and had catalytic converter damage.  The involved   
party reported a catalytic converter theft last  February   
and believes attached truck was also involved.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-1598         1155 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 233] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:55:25  Clrd-12:02:51
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.   

25-1601         1255 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up tow release form and accident   
report. Both given.

25-1603         1316 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a female party in respiratory   
distress. CP stated they are actively doing CPR. FD notified   
and en route.

25-1604         1345 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant 02/07/2025 1509
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1517] AMERICAN AVE
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-13:46:05                 Arvd-13:46:07  Clrd-15:08:41
         Narrative:      

228 out at the above location community policing.

25-1605         1348 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release form.   
Insurance is now active. Tow release given.

25-1607         1356 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-13:56:05  Clrd-14:03:38
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Citation issued.

25-1609         1414 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-14:14:12  Clrd-14:21:40
         Narrative:      

Hands free violation. Citation issued.

25-1610         1426 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

LT with the COA citizens police academy on a tour of the   
station.

25-1611         1430 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-14:30:00  Clrd-15:00:43
         Narrative:      

Officer out assisting SRO at the above location.

25-1612         1437 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal application.   
Receipt given and filed accordingly.

25-1616         1645 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:48:17  Enrt-16:48:24  Arvd-16:49:58  Clrd-16:58:19
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:48:21  Enrt-16:48:22  Arvd-16:49:57  Clrd-16:58:17
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a male party causing a disturbance.   
Nothing physical, no weapons shown. Male party left on foot   
heading in the direction of Brockton.

         Narrative:      
226 reports they checked the area for the party, no find.

         Narrative:      
Party was upset about not receiving a bag. Party did pay for   
all his merchandise prior to leaving. Manager was advised to   
call back if the party should return.

25-1617         1658 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:58:28  Clrd-17:04:57
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

25-1618         1706 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 02/07/2025 1825
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:06:52  Clrd-17:57:54
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.
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         Narrative:      
1 violator, citation issued.

25-1619         1739 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting he owns a business in   
Bridgewater where he recently had to trespass patrons. The   
parties involved recently showed up at another establishment   
where the calling party was and the Bridgewater Police were   
called. Calling party wants WBPD to be made aware as these   
parties involved may know where he lives in town.

25-1620         1748 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:50:06  Enrt-17:50:17  Arvd-17:50:25  Clrd-18:01:12
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting to speak with an officer   
regarding a recent eviction.

         Narrative:      
Party had questions about HPO order and being able to obtain   
belongings from the residence. Party was advised to go to   
court on Monday to amend the order.

25-1621         1755 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:58:02  Enrt-17:58:06  Arvd-17:59:28  Clrd-18:09:17
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting male party choking. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
Prior to disconnecting party was able to clear the   
obstruction and patient is conscious and breathing.

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal.

25-1622         1804 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    CROSS ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:10:04  Enrt-18:10:09  Arvd-18:16:10  Clrd-18:23:42
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting to speak with an officer   
regarding 2 males that approached him about his ATV.

         Narrative:      
226 spoke with parties who report a smaller GMC SUV color   
gray occupied by two black males in their early 20's   
inquired about the year of the ATV and have since left the   
area.

25-1623         1827 ROAD RAGE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 471] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:30:49  Enrt-18:30:52  Arvd-18:31:07  Clrd-18:37:59
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a road rage incident. Other party   
involved pulled into the parking lot behind the reporting   
party.

         Narrative:      
225 reports calling party was sitting at a stop sign when   
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the other party starting beeping at her and scared her.   
Vehicles did not make contact. Other party has since left   
the area.

25-1624         1833 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    WENDELL AVE
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:36:55                 Arvd-18:36:56  Clrd-18:48:18
         Narrative:      

Male party fall outside unknown injuries. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Sam by WBFD.

25-1625         1904 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:04:55  Clrd-19:10:35
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

25-1626         2006 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 02/07/2025 2138
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:09:19                 Arvd-20:09:22  Clrd-20:48:00
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting an officer for advice on a family   
member who needs assistance.

         Narrative:      
225 spoke with party.  She was advised to contact Taunton   
PD.  She was advised of her HPO rights.  Other information   
forwarded to detectives.

25-1627         2126 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] DEPOT ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an erratic operator. Caller transferred   
to Easton via PSAP.

25-1632         2234 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + HILLSIDE AVE
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:34:00  Clrd-22:39:43
         Narrative:      

MV stop.   

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for failure to stop at a red light.

For Date: 02/08/2025  -  Saturday   

25-1638         0152 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:55:05                 Arvd-01:55:59  Clrd-02:01:36
         Narrative:      
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E911 caller reporting a male party having a diabetic   
episode. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Brockton Hospital.

25-1639         0625 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:26:28  Clrd-07:17:06
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-1640         0805 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-08:07:25  Enrt-08:07:29  Arvd-08:12:58  Clrd-08:20:56
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ zone 1 main entrance.

25-1642         0828 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Lieutenant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-08:29:56  Enrt-08:29:59  Arvd-08:32:27  Clrd-08:40:17
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting a yellow lab walking down the   
street without an owner.

         Narrative:      
228 checked surrounding area. Nothing showing.   

25-1643         0849 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-08:51:37                 Arvd-08:51:41  Clrd-08:53:49
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting that they found previous   
missing yellow lab.

         Narrative:      
Owner contacted and able to retrieve dog from calling   
party's residence.

25-1644         0849 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 515] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-08:49:50  Clrd-08:56:22
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-1645         0907 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-09:07:00  Clrd-09:14:10
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                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:09:16                 Arvd-09:09:19  Clrd-09:12:57
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

25-1646         0915 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting completed LTC. LTC issued.

25-1647         0915 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-09:15:55  Clrd-09:22:55
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-1648         0937 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 02/08/2025 0954
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-09:37:21  Clrd-09:45:22
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:45:26                 Arvd-09:45:28  Clrd-09:52:48
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-1649         1041 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:41:23  Clrd-10:48:19
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Registration showing revoked for insurance.

         Narrative:      
Operator supplied and active policy, advised to contact RMV.

25-1650         1046 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-10:46:00  Clrd-11:04:57
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:52:45                 Arvd-10:52:47  Clrd-11:04:58
                ID:    Lieutenant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-10:59:25  Enrt-10:59:28  Arvd-11:01:08  Clrd-11:03:30
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Mark's towing en route.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.
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25-1652         1147 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:47:34  Clrd-11:52:13
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for inspection and missing front registration plate.

25-1655         1202 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 02/08/2025 1238
          Location:    [WEG 1583] WESTBRIDGE LANDING
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-12:02:52  Clrd-12:30:47
         Narrative:      

Raleigh's towing en route.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has vehicle. Two plates being held.

25-1656         1221 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-12:21:45  Clrd-12:22:55
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

25-1657         1224 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Lieutenant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-12:31:39  Enrt-12:31:42  Arvd-12:34:21  Clrd-12:59:46
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-12:35:48                 Arvd-12:35:49  Clrd-12:36:33
         Narrative:      

E911 call from EBPD reporting railroad crossing arm is down   
and traffic is flowing around it. EB officer is out   
assisting with traffic.

         Narrative:      
228 assisting with traffic.

         Narrative:      
Gates are back up and traffic back to normal.

25-1658         1241 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting DMV on side of the road. Transferred   
to MSP via PSAP.

25-1659         1252 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    COLUMBUS AVE
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:54:58                 Arvd-12:59:25  Clrd-13:09:44
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting elderly party having difficulty   
breathing. FD en route.
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         Narrative:      
FD transporting party to Good Samaritan Hospital.

25-1660         1256 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 02/08/2025 1307
  Location/Address:    WENDELL AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-12:56:00  Clrd-13:07:56
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Party provided proper paperwork and was advised to contact   
the RMV to remedy the registration issue. Citation issued to   
operator.

25-1662         1322 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party turning in new LTC application. Receipt   
issued.

25-1663         1329 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party turning in new LTC application. Receipt   
issued.

25-1664         1336 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 502] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-13:36:47  Clrd-13:41:27
         Narrative:      

Party provided proper paperwork of recently purchased   
vehicle and was advised to contact the RMV. Warning issued.

25-1665         1340 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:40:16  Clrd-13:44:55
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-1666         1351 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting a suspicious male party   
ringing her doorbell, offering free tree removal service,   
and leaving in a red pickup truck. She reports it to be a   
reoccuring event and requested the instance to be logged.

         Narrative:      
Party was identified and contacted via phone.  He advised he   
is a tree cutter and noticed the yard had trees that needed   
cutting and he was hoping to get some work from it.  He was   
told they are all set and not to return.  Caller updated.   
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25-1668         1442 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1326] HARTSHORN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-14:45:04                 Arvd-14:45:25  Clrd-14:59:42
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting elderly female party feeling ill and   
weak. FD en route.

         Narrative:      
FD transporting party to Good Samaritan Hospital.

25-1669         1603 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-16:07:06                 Arvd-16:07:07  Clrd-16:13:37
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her child is vomiting and eyes rolling   
back. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal.   

25-1670         1607 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    ESTHER DR
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:07:50                 Arvd-16:07:51  Clrd-16:23:32
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a male party fell. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

25-1671         1621 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                                                     Arvd-16:21:25  Clrd-16:25:45
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.

25-1672         1629 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting FD was just at her residence and after   
consulting doctor would like child transported to hospital.   
FD dispatched.

25-1673         1727 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 671] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting his wife is having an anxiety attack.   
FD dispatched.

25-1674         1909 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-19:11:29                 Arvd-19:11:31  Clrd-19:11:32
         Narrative:      

Party into station reporting he is lost and trying to get to   
his brother's residence. Brother contacted and picking up   
party.

25-1675         1911 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:15:11                 Arvd-19:17:39  Clrd-19:43:01
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a lost wallet with money inside.   
Party would like Officer to take wallet and attempt to find   
owner.

         Narrative:      
Owner contacted and voicemail left.

         Narrative:      
Wallet returned to owner.

25-1677         1949 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states a patient is hypoxic and has a high   
temperature. WBFD notified.

25-1678         2115 PARKING COMPLAINT Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    CAETANO CIR
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:17:43                 Arvd-21:25:56  Clrd-21:29:12
         Narrative:      

Highway department requesting an officer make contact with a   
vehicle owner parking on the road. Due to impending snow.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle moved by owner.   

25-1679         2153 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST + BELMONT ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-21:55:11                 Arvd-22:02:44  Clrd-22:19:32
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:55:14                 Arvd-21:57:10  Clrd-22:12:16
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:12:21                 Arvd-22:12:24  Clrd-22:19:30
         Narrative:      

2 car MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Officer reporting air bag deployment. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal. Report to follow.   

25-1680         2224 PARKING COMPLAINT Removed Hazard    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 02/08/2025 2253
  Location/Address:    LAMP POST LN
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-22:26:25  Enrt-22:27:55  Arvd-22:35:35  Clrd-22:51:35
         Narrative:      

West Bridgewater Highway department requesting an Officer   
attempt to make contact with vehicle onwer of vehicle parked   
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on street due to impending snow removal.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with owners of vehicles. Will be moved.   

25-1681         2225 PARKING COMPLAINT Removed Hazard    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 02/08/2025 2235
  Location/Address:    MAOLIS AVE + KENNETH ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:26:22                 Arvd-22:30:02  Clrd-22:34:17
         Narrative:      

West Bridgewater Highway department requesting an Officer   
attempt to make contact with vehicle onwer of vehicle parked   
on street due to impending snow removal.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke to party. Vehicle will be moved.   


